
Team Salhouse report to Salhouse Annual Parish Council meeting
9th June 2025

Since our last report to Parish Council in May, Team Salhouse volunteers are 
continuing to work around the village.

 The flower beds around the village have been planted out for summer.
Thank you to Steve from the Stag who kindly provided bottled water as 
refreshment on a hot day at the roundabout.

 Litter picking is continuing on an individual basis

“Proud of our Village”


